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December 2024 Community Update 4

The Department of Transport and Planning (DTP) and Yarra Trams are upgrading the Brunswick Tram Depot to 
support the addition of larger trams to the fleet, additional trams in the depot and provide improved accessibility 
and safety. 

New Brunswick Tram Depot car park complete
Construction of the new car park under the elevated rail line is now complete and in use by depot staff.  
We appreciate the community’s patience while we undertook these works. 

Next Steps
The old car park within the depot site will now be used for the installation of temporary facilities for the operations 
and administration of the depot. Works to install these temporary buildings, connect services and fit out have 
commenced. These works will have minimal impact to nearby properties. The temporary facilities are expected to 
be operational by February 2025.

Once operations and administration have shifted to the new temporary facilities, works will commence to upgrade 
the existing depot building. We will continue to provide community updates on these upcoming works.

We appreciate your patience during this important upgrade. 
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